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  From Dissertation to Book William
Germano,2014-02-27 How to transform a thesis into
a publishable work that can engage audiences
beyond the academic committee. When a dissertation
crosses my desk, I usually want to grab it by its
metaphorical lapels and give it a good shake. “You
know something!” I would say if it could hear me.
“Now tell it to us in language we can understand!”
Since its publication in 2005, From Dissertation
to Book has helped thousands of young academic
authors get their books beyond the thesis
committee and into the hands of interested
publishers and general readers. Now revised and
updated to reflect the evolution of scholarly
publishing, this edition includes a new chapter
arguing that the future of academic writing is in
the hands of young scholars who must create work
that meets the broader expectations of readers
rather than the narrow requirements of academic
committees. At the heart of From Dissertation to
Book is the idea that revising the dissertation is
fundamentally a process of shifting its focus from
the concerns of a narrow audience—a committee or
advisors—to those of a broader scholarly audience
that wants writing to be both informative and
engaging. William Germano offers clear guidance on
how to do this, with advice on such topics as
rethinking the table of contents, taming runaway
footnotes, shaping chapter length, and confronting
the limitations of jargon, alongside helpful
timetables for light or heavy revision. Germano
draws on his years of experience in both academia
and publishing to show writers how to turn a
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dissertation into a book that an audience will
actually enjoy, whether reading on a page or a
screen. He also acknowledges that not all
dissertations can or even should become books and
explores other, often overlooked, options, such as
turning them into journal articles or chapters in
an edited work. With clear directions, engaging
examples, and an eye for the idiosyncrasies of
academic writing, he reveals to recent PhDs the
secrets of careful and thoughtful revision—a skill
that will be truly invaluable as they add “author”
to their curriculum vitae.
  The Complete Idiot's Guide to Starting Your Own
Restaurant Howard Cannon,2002 Offers advice on
opening a restaurant, including site selection,
marketing, staff management, menu pricing, kitchen
organization, and cash overages.
  How to Talk About Books You Haven't Read Pierre
Bayard,2010-08-10 In this delightfully witty,
provocative book, literature professor and
psychoanalyst Pierre Bayard argues that not having
read a book need not be an impediment to having an
interesting conversation about it. (In fact, he
says, in certain situations reading the book is
the worst thing you could do.) Using examples from
such writers as Graham Greene, Oscar Wilde,
Montaigne, and Umberto Eco, he describes the
varieties of non-reading-from books that you've
never heard of to books that you've read and
forgotten-and offers advice on how to turn a
sticky social situation into an occasion for
creative brilliance. Practical, funny, and
thought-provoking, How to Talk About Books You
Haven't Read-which became a favorite of readers
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everywhere in the hardcover edition-is in the end
a love letter to books, offering a whole new
perspective on how we read and absorb them.
  Laws Relating to Fur-bearing Animals, 1918 David
Ernest Lantz,1917 In the fiscal year ended June
30, 1917 the foreign trade of the United States in
raw and manufactured furs reached nearly, if not
fully, the high level of years preceding the war.
The imports were valued at $21,553,375, while the
exports amounted to $15,729,160, a sum exceeded in
only one previous year, 1913 when they were
$28,389,586. Home manufacture and utilization of
American furs has grown enormously since the
beginning of the war. The large export trade of
the past year shows, therefore, a production of
pelts of unprecedented value, in spite of the fact
that the actual number of skins collected must
have been less than in previous years. Many former
trappers were more profitably employed in other
industries, and many were deterred from plying
their vocation by the increased restrictions on
trapping, especially the costly nonresident
licenses. Trapping restrictions properly enforced
and limiting the taking of fur to prescribed
seasons will result not only in conserving the fur
supply but in greatly increasing the quality and
value of the annual catch. -- p.2
  Chile of To-day Adolfo Ortúzar,1907
  Despatch from Lord John Russell to Lord
Bloomfied ,1860
  The Essential Guide to Getting Your Book
Published Arielle Eckstut,David Henry
Sterry,2010-11-04 Now updated for 2015! The best,
most comprehensive guide for writers is now
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revised and updated, with new sections on ebooks,
self-publishing, crowd-funding through
Kickstarter, blogging, increasing visibility via
online marketing, micropublishing, the power of
social media and author websites, and more—making
The Essential Guide to Getting Your Book Published
more vital than ever for anyone who wants to mine
that great idea and turn it into a successfully
published book. Written by experts with twenty-
five books between them as well as many years’
experience as a literary agent (Eckstut) and a
book doctor (Sterry), this nuts-and-bolts guide
demystifies every step of the publishing process:
how to come up with a blockbuster title, create a
selling proposal, find the right agent, understand
a book contract, and develop marketing and
publicity savvy. Includes interviews with hundreds
of publishing insiders and authors, including Seth
Godin, Neil Gaiman, Amy Bloom, Margaret Atwood,
Leonard Lopate, plus agents, editors, and
booksellers; sidebars featuring real-life
publishing success stories; sample proposals,
query letters, and an entirely updated resources
and publishers directory.
  Compilation of Statutes Relating to the Consumer
and Marketing Service and Closely Related
Activities, as of June 30, 1971 United States,1971
Set includes revised editions of some issues.
  Negotiation and Statecraft: Ninety-fourth
Congress, first session, pursuant to section 4,
Senate Resolution 49, 94th Congress,with panel on
the international freedom to write and publish,
November 18, 1975 United States. Congress. Senate.
Committee on Government Operations. Permanent
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Subcommittee on Investigations,1973
  An Introduction to High School Teaching Stephen
Sheldon Colvin,1917
  Lectures to the Working Classes Gordon
Calthrop,1865
  From Milton to Tennyson Louis Du Pont Syle,1896
  Managing to Collaborate Chris Huxham,Siv
Vangen,2013-08-16 Collaboration between
organizations on different continents can raise
issues of economic development, health, the
environment, risk sharing, supply chain efficiency
and human resource management. It is an activity
that can touch upon almost every aspect of
business and social life. In this notable text,
the authors combine rigorous theory with practical
examples to create a useful, practical, one-stop
resource covering topics such as: the principles
of the theory of collaborative advantage managing
aims membership structures and dynamics issues of
identity using the theory. The key features of the
book include rich theory, drawn directly from
practice, explained in simple language, and a
coherently developed understanding of the
challenges of collaboration, based on careful
research. This significant text will be an
invaluable reference for all students, academics
and managers studying or working in collaboration.
  The Bible: Translated According to the Ebrew and
Greeke, and Conferred with the Best Translations
in Diuers Languages. With Most Profitable
Annotations Vpon All the Hard Places, and Other
Things of Great Importance, as May Appeare in the
Epistle to the Reader. And Also a Most Profitable
Concordance for the Readie Finding Out of Any
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Thing in the Same Conteined ,1599
  From Poverty to Power James Allen,1907
  Man mortal: being a reply to Mr. F. W. Grant's
“Life and Immortality,” etc Robert ROBERTS
(Christadelphian.),1875
  Sciences Pertaining to Civil Engineering
International library of technology,1906
  Annual and Biennial Reports for ... Made to the
... General Assembly of the State of Ohio
Ohio,1910
  History of Indiana from Its Exploration to 1922
Logan Esarey,1924
  University of Chicago Contributions to
Philosophy ,1897
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eBook lending
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digital
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titles.Online
Retailers:
Websites like
Amazon, Google
Books, or Apple
Books often
sell eBooks.
Sometimes,
authors or
publishers
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promotions or
free periods
for certain
books.Authors
Website
Occasionally,
authors provide
excerpts or
short stories
for free on
their websites.
While this
might not be
the To full

book , it can
give you a
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authors writing
style.Subscript
ion Services
Platforms like
Kindle
Unlimited or
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subscription-
based access to
a wide range of
To eBooks,
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popular titles.
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(Portable
Document
Format) is a
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developed by
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preserves the
layout and
formatting of a
document,
regardless of

the software,
hardware, or
operating
system used to
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create a To
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several ways to
create a PDF:
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Acrobat,
Microsoft Word,
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which often
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PDF creation
tools. Print to
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and operating
systems have a
"Print to PDF"
option that
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as a PDF file
instead of
printing it on
paper. Online
converters:
There are
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tools that can
convert
different file
types to PDF.
How do I edit a
To PDF? Editing
a PDF can be
done with
software like
Adobe Acrobat,
which allows
direct editing
of text,
images, and
other elements
within the PDF.
Some free
tools, like
PDFescape or
Smallpdf, also
offer basic
editing
capabilities.
How do I
convert a To
PDF to another
file format?
There are
multiple ways
to convert a
PDF to another
format: Use
online
converters like

Smallpdf,
Zamzar, or
Adobe Acrobats
export feature
to convert PDFs
to formats like
Word, Excel,
JPEG, etc.
Software like
Adobe Acrobat,
Microsoft Word,
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editors may
have options to
export or save
PDFs in
different
formats. How do
I password-
protect a To
PDF? Most PDF
editing
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password
protection. In
Adobe Acrobat,
for instance,
you can go to
"File" ->
"Properties" ->
"Security" to
set a password
to restrict

access or
editing
capabilities.
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free
alternatives to
Adobe Acrobat
for working
with PDFs? Yes,
there are many
free
alternatives
for working
with PDFs, such
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LibreOffice:
Offers PDF
editing
features.
PDFsam: Allows
splitting,
merging, and
editing PDFs.
Foxit Reader:
Provides basic
PDF viewing and
editing
capabilities.
How do I
compress a PDF
file? You can
use online
tools like
Smallpdf,
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ILovePDF, or
desktop
software like
Adobe Acrobat
to compress PDF
files without
significant
quality loss.
Compression
reduces the
file size,
making it
easier to share
and download.
Can I fill out
forms in a PDF
file? Yes, most
PDF
viewers/editors
like Adobe
Acrobat,
Preview (on
Mac), or
various online
tools allow you
to fill out
forms in PDF
files by
selecting text
fields and
entering
information.
Are there any
restrictions

when working
with PDFs? Some
PDFs might have
restrictions
set by their
creator, such
as password
protection,
editing
restrictions,
or print
restrictions.
Breaking these
restrictions
might require
specific
software or
tools, which
may or may not
be legal
depending on
the
circumstances
and local laws.
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